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Good Afternoon Parents, 

This is Steve Wood, Principal of Joe Walker Middle School, with your weekly announcements. Since we are halfway 

through the first quarter, now would be a great time to check your child’s grades and attendance on PowerSchool. 

Please, remember that all parents are required to have an active parent account to maintain communication, check 

grades and attendance, and update emergency contact information. If you haven’t taken the opportunity to create your 

PowerSchool account, please do so immediately. You can access the PowerSchool Parent Portal from the district 

website.  

Don’t forget that next week, we are back to our regular bell schedule. You can find a copy of the bell schedule on Joe 

Walker’s website. Have a great weekend.  

 

Sincerely, 

Steve Wood 

Principal 


